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Hunterdon County Resumes 

Residential Bulk Waste Drop-Off 

Hunterdon County Freeholder Board Director Shaun C. Van Doren announced at the May 19th Freeholder 

Board Meeting that Residential Bulk Waste Drop-off will resume this Saturday, May 30th, at the Petticoat Lane 

Transfer Station in Clinton Township. 

Freeholder Director Van Doren said, “In keeping with our call for businesses to reopen, the county is reopening 

the Transfer Station for bulk waste drop-off with health and safety measures in place to protect staff and those 

dropping off at the site.” 

Residents can drop off construction debris and furniture, boards or wood fence materials must be cut to four 

foot sections. 

The County Department of Health and Division of Solid Waste advises that household garbage, electronic and 

hazardous waste are not accepted.  

For more information is available on the County website: http://co.hunterdon.nj.us/recycling.html 
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